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Caldy Road
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Headteacher: Mrs } Callaway BA Hons QTS Wirral Telephone: 0151 625 6993
jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk CH48 2HE E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear Year 6 Parents & Children

As you know, this year’s residential for the Year 6 children will be held at the Tattenhall Centre in Cheshire.

We will be holding a meeting for parents and children on Wednesday 20™ April 2020 at 3.50pm in the
hall. The purpose of the meeting is to give parents and children the opportunity to find out more about the
residential and to answer any questions you might have.

We ask that the balance of £220 is paid either in full by 25 April 2022 or instalments of:
Monday 28 February £110 Deposit

Monday 28 March £110

Monday 25 April £110

Payment is preferred via BACS but we can also accept cheques. If paying by BACS, please use the
reference of “child’s surnameTATTENHALL” eg JonesTATTENHALL

Bank: Lloyds Bank

Account Name: Avalon School Educational Trust
Account Number: 03074431

Sort Code: 30-15-52

If you want to discuss any aspect of this trip prior to the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs
Kililiku in school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher
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